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Dear Ms. Kaur,

The City of Garden Grove (City) is pleased to inform you that it is interested in
supporting the City of Westminster’s application for an Orange County Transportation
Authority (OCTA) Project V, Community-Based Transit/Circulators Grant Application.
The grant would fund the implementation of a new transit route, servicing Little
Saigon.

The City of Garden Grove will also be submitting a Project V planning grant, of up to
$50,000, that would allow the City to study future expansion of the Westminster
route into Garden Grove as well as related transportation opportunities. The City
understands there will be a ten percent (10%) matching contribution towards the

transportation study.

We will be presenting a resolution to our City Council on March 8, 2016, for
consideration to approve an application for the planning grant. We thank you in
advance for considering this application and collaboration between our cities. Transit
funding is very limited to local municipalities, making it imperative to secure grant
funding for projects that encourage local transit service.

Sincerely,

ke ot

Scott C. Stiles
City Manager

Cc: City Council
Bill Murray, Public Works Director
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